
Dear Kent Road Families, 

Happy New Year and Happy Lunar New Year, 

January has been a busy month of reconnecting and 
refamiliarizing ourselves with the routines and expectations of 
the school and classrooms. We welcomed some new families 
and unfortunately said goodbye to some of our friends who are 
starting a new school adventure. 

Our goal at Kent Road School is to ensure all students feel 
welcome, safe, loved, and are provided opportunities to learn 
and grow while being actively engaged in learning.  Attendance 
and the home-school partnership are key to success. Please 
join us for our next Parent-Council Meeting on Wednesday, 
February 12 at 6:30 in the library. A light snack and childcare 
are provided. We will be discussing fundraising, lunch program 
and the Family Feast as well as any suggestions/concerns from 
caregivers. 

February is an exciting month as we celebrate belonging, 
kindness, and love through a variety of special events for I Love 
to Read and Black History Month.   

Please see the calendar for all our spirit days (dress up) and 
activities. We will also have many special guest readers, a 
whole school contemporary dance performance and Sky 
Teachings. 

Miigwetch 

Your Partner in Learning 

Michelle Sacco 
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KENT ROAD KODIAKS  
 

ENJOYING THE WINTER AND HAVING FUN IN THE SNOW 



Kent Road News   3 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 



Kent Road News   4 

Kent Road School  Phone (204) 669-1228 

Kent Road Staff 
Staff Member Position E-mail address 

Ms. M. Sacco Principal msacco@wsd1.org 

Ms. T. Morand  Nursery/Kindergarten Rm. 7 tmorand@wsd1.org 

Ms. B. Carganilla Gr. 1 / 2  Rm 3 bcarganilla@wsd1.org 

Ms. D. Baschuk Gr. 1 / 2  Rm. 4 dbaschuk@wsd1.org 

Ms. H. Gamble Gr. 1 / 2  Rm 6 hgamble@wsd1.org 

Ms. L. McDuff Gr. 2 / 3 Rm 2 lmacduff@wsd1.org 

Ms. K. Shore Gr. 3 / 4 Rm 14 kshore@wsd1.org 

Ms. B. Ings Gr. 3 / 4 Rm 16 bings@wsd1.org 

Mr. D. Izzard Gr. 4 / 5 Rm 15 dizzard@wsd1.org 

Ms. L. Gacek Gr. 5 / 6  Rm 10 lgacek@wsd1.org 

Ms. C. Behma-Chaikosky Gr. 5 / 6 Rm 9 cchaikosky@wsd1.org 

Ms. V. Tomic Gr. 5 / 6 Rm 11 vtomic@wsd1.org 

Ms. M. Bouchard Learning Support Teacher / Arts & Culture mbouchard@wsd1.org 

Ms. J. Burdy Learning Support Teacher jburdy@wsd1.org 

Ms. C. Mason Learning Support Teacher cmason@wsd1.org 

Mrs. P. Calado Learning Support Teacher pcalado@wsd1.org 

Ms. S. de Jong Physical Education sdejong@wsd1.org 

Ms. M. Higham Performing Arts mhigham@wsd1.org 

Ms. L. Hurd Head Clerk lhurd@wsd1.org 

Mr. D. Humenchuk Sp. & Lang. CSS Clinician dhumenchuk@wsd1.org 

Ms. J. Thiessen Reading CSS Clinician jathiessen@wsd1.org 

Ms. M. Fellner Social Worker CSS Clinician mfellner@wsd1.org 

Ms. A. Kulczycki Psychologist CSS Clinician akulczycki@wsd1.org 

Ms. A. Porter Library Technician  

Mr. B. Balaswit Head Custodian  

Ms. J. Klassen Office Clerk jklassen@wsd1.org 

Mr. R. Dela Cruz Day Custodian  

Mr. J., Premack Evening Custodian  

Kent Road School has an e-mail address of kentroad@wsd1.org 

We have provided the following school staff list for your convenience. 
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Office Hours 

The office is open from  8:00 am to 4:00 pm Mon-
day through Friday. 

School Hours 

8:45 a.m. Outdoor Screening begins 
8:50 Entry Bell 
11:30 Nursery/Kindergarten Pick Up 
Noon Lunch 
12:55 Entry Bell 
3:30 Dismissal 

Entry and Exit Doors 

Please ensure you are using the designated co-
hort doors.  

Nursery/Kinders & Rm 6—North West Doors  

Rms 9, 10, 11—South East Doors (by the gym) 

Rms 14, 15, 16—North East Doors (by play 
structure) 

Rms 3, 4—Main Entrance 

Arriving Late 

Students who arrive after the bell are asked to 
use the main entrance to the school and check in 
at the office and pick up a welcome slip for their 
teacher and the office will update their attend-
ance. 

Early Pick Up 

If you are picking up your child before dismissal, 
please call the office and we will make arrange-
ments with you. Don’t forget you must come in to 
sign out your child. 

School Attendance System 

If your child is going to be late or absent, please 
do not call the school office to communicate this 
information. Please call the SafeArrival  
attendance system @ 1-855-278-4513. Or if 
you would rather access the system by internet, 
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The office no 
longer accepts calls regarding absences or lates. 
Please do not send attendance notes to the  
office or your child’s teacher. All attendance infor-
mation needs to be updated through the  
SafeArrival system.   

Patrols 

School safety patrols will be on duty each day at 
8:40 am, 12 noon, 12:55 pm and 3:30 pm.  
Please send your child when patrols are on post.  
Make sure your child comes home immediately 
after dismissal so they can cross with the patrols. 
For your child’s safety, remind them to obey the 
patrols at all times.  

 

 

The patrol supervisors are Ms. Behma & Ms. 
Gacek. 

Daycare  

The Munroe ECEC Daycare is located in room 
18 of the school.  Although the daycare is cur-
rently full they offer care for students in grades 1-
6.  Please drop in or give us a call at 204-793-
7626. We are open at 6:30 am until 9:00, and 
then from 3:30 pm until 6:00 pm.  We are also 
open all day during school closure days.  

Breakfast Club 

This year will be the 11th year for our breakfast 
program. We are very excited that the program 
has become so popular since it started. The 
Breakfast Program is a great way to get to 
school on time and have a nutritional start to 
the day. The kids who attend enjoy meeting 
with their peers in a mellow and friendly envi-
ronment.  

The continued success of this program means 
we will continue to offer free nutritional break-
fasts, Monday to Friday.  We aske that stu-
dents enter through the back doors by the gym, 
NOT THE MAIN DOORS.  Also it is very im-
portant to make sure that your children do not 
leave home too early as the doors for the 
breakfast program are only open as of 8:30 and 
there is no supervision outside until 8:50 am.  
Children will not be allowed to wait in the halls 
until the Breakfast Program opens. 

Part of the success for the Breakfast Progam is 
achieved by getting volunteers between 8-9 am 
to help prepare, serve and clean. It is a great 
way to meet and get to know the students and 
it’s a lot of fun.  If you would like to volunteer, 
please contact the office at 204-669-1228.   

Volunteers 

Kent Road School always welcomes volun-
teers to our buildings. If you are interested in 
becoming a volunteer in the school, please 
contact Ms. Calado in the office of call 204-
669-1228. 

Lunch Program 

Our Parent Council Lunch Program is up and 
running. Only students whom are registered 
and have paid are able to stay for lunch.  Our 
lunch program director is Shelley Gauthier and 
she can be reached at 204-914-2818 or via e-
mail at kentroadpclp@gmail.com. They are 
currently hiring more staff to help support the 
lunch program .If you are interested, please 
contact Shelley. 
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Health Care Plans 

Every child with special health 
care needs, such as a puffer, 
medication or an Epipen, 

requires a health care plan.  The plan 
gives detailed information so the school may 

respond quickly. 

It is a parent responsibility to inform the school about 
the health care needs of their child.  If your child’s 
plan has changed, please notify the school. 

Administering Medication to Students 

We know that from time to time, children need to 
receive medication while at school, and we’re happy 
to oblige, within Winnipeg School Division guidelines.  
There is a form which you will need to fill out.  As 
well, when you send the medication to school, it must 
be in the original prescription bottle with the 
child’s name on it.  Call the office for more 
information. 

Kent Road School Doors Are Now Locked 

For the safety of our students and staff, Kent Road 
School exterior doors are locked during most of the 
school day. Please use the main door near the office.   

Parent Council 

President: Aubrey Sesak    
Lunch Program: Shelley Gauthier 
  

Parent Council is open to all parents and is made up of 
volunteers who want to work on behalf of the school.  
Coming to Parent Council is an invaluable way to 
contribute to your child’s education and overall school 
experience. 

We have a lot of exciting ideas to bring forward this 
year, and we need your input and ideas.  The more 
parents become involved in Parent Council, the better 
our school can be.  Whether you can join us for one 
meeting or all five, your presence is important.  Child 
Care is provided. 

Parent Council meetings are January 15th, February 
12th and June 4th. 

Head Lice at School 

Please ensure you are checking your children regularly 
for head lice. Head lice is not a communicable disease, 
however they are a challenge to deal with.   

If a student is found to have head lice at school, families 
will be notified via letter that head lice has been 
discovered. The rest of the class will also receive a 
letter stating that head lice has been found in the 
classroom.  

It is our goal to work with families to deal with head lice 
as quickly as possible. If you need any support, please 
contact the school office at 204-669-1228. 

Be a Good Neighbour 

Kent Road is a better community because of the 
rich diversity and our common goal of 
helping/supporting children in achieving the good 
life.  

Many of the opportunities our children receive is 
due to the generosity of our volunteers and 
partnerships Without donations our Winter & 
Summer Feasts would not be possible.  

Our patrols keep your children safe, Please ensure 
that you are driving responsibly and following the 
rules of the road when f=dropping off and picking 
up your children. This includes not stopping in the 
middle of the road, parking on the wrong side, 
parking in the alley impeding other peoples’ 
driveways. Our neighbours are complaining that 
we are not being kind, respectful or safe. 

Thank you for your support.. 
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Room 2 

Welcome to 2025! 

 

After a nice winter holiday break we all came back eager to get back to work.   

We have been working hard with our UFLI Phonics and making great progress sounding out 
our words when reading and writing. We have continued to do Thinking Classrooms in Room 
12 and are getting better at working with our partners doing math problems and word work. 

We started our Workshop Wednesdays and the students loved teaching and learning from oth-
ers. The students had to write a list of what they needed for their workshop, make a poster and 
have their classmates sign up.  We are looking forward to more of them.   

We went outside and each filled up a jar with snow and made observations of the snow when 
we filled the jars , the changes as it melted, and again as it froze when we put the jars of water 
outside for the day.  

Our Room 2 family has grown again as we have welcomed a new student to our group.  It has 
been wonderful getting to know her.   

 

 

Room 3 

Reading: Room 3 has been learning and identifying the elements of the story (Title, 
author, characters, setting, beginning, middle and end of the story)  

Writing: On the first week of January, Room 3 has been working on their book 
about “My 2025 Era”. In this book, they talked and wrote about their goals, wishes, 
something they would like to learn and are excited about this year 2025. Also, we 
started learning about Sequencing of Events and transition words.  

Math: Room 3 has been learning about Equality and Inequality and its symbol. We 
have been practicing using different strategies on how to make equations to show if 
it is equal or not equal.  

Social Studies: Room 3 continued talking and working about Our Local Community. 
We have been working on our Wonder Wall that talks about our thoughts, ideas, 
our wows, and wonders about the community.  

Science: Room 3 continued their observation and investigation into how the ani-
mals change while they are growing.  

Thank you, Room 3 families for always supporting our learning. If you have any 
questions or inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

Ms. Beth  

ecarganilla@wsd1.org  
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Room 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO SUBMISSION AT THE TIME OF PUBLISHING 

 

 

Room 6 

Hello friends, 
 
We have been very lucky to have a student volunteer from Elmwood High School, Mr. Urijah, 
helping in our classroom. The students have loved learning with him and they have especially 
enjoyed when he joins in Phys Ed games, finally someone to keep up with them! As his course 
is ending, so is his time with us.  He will be missed! 
 
In Science students will begin the 'Characteristics of Objects and Materials'. Students will ex-
plore different materials such as wood, plastic, cloth, metal and the objects that these materials 
make (table, spoon, clothes, slide). They will also explore ways of joining materials, such as 
stapling, glueing, sewing and even hammering!  
 
Thanks for reading and see you next month, 
 
Mrs. Gamble  
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Room 7 

Room 7 rang in 2025 with fireworks art. We have  
started on the winter unit and made our own Sneezy 
the Snowman based on the book. Our Kindergarten 
students are working on reading and recognizing sight 
words, as well as reading pattern books. Our Nursery 
students are working on recognizing letters in their 
name and in the alphabet. We are learning to recognize 
rhyming words and to produce our own rhymes. In 
math, we are working on identifying and creating  
different types of patterns. 

Ms. Morand 
tmorand@wsd1.org 

FEBRUARY IS A SPECIAL MONTH 
February is special for many reasons, some of them are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Black History Month 

February 13th  
is 100th Day 

February 14th  
is Valentine’s Day 

February 17th is 
Louis Riel Day 
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Room 9 

Happy February! 

Although January seems like a long month, it certainly flew by! We’re back into the swing of 
things since being back from the break.  

In January, we’ve started a new science topic: Diversity of Living Things. The students are lov-
ing their current research project, where they research their favourite animal! 

Ms. Behma participated in learning this month 
by being gifted the teaching of ribbon skirts by 
Ember Rost. We spent two evenings preparing 
and sewing our skirts. The next day, along 
with Ms. Ings, we smudged our skirts with our 
classes. What an honour it was to participate 
in this learning.  

Ms. Behma 

Room 10 

 

 

 

Hello Room 10 Families!  

Its been a cold month but it’s the end of January!  

In ELA we started our new novel study looking at the Harry Potter series. Some students are 
reading Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone. The rest of the students are reading the  
second book in the series, Harry Potter and the Chamber of Secrets.  Both groups have really 
been enjoying the books.  

In Math, grade 5 students have been working on division and grade 6 students have been 
working on order of operations and ratios/rates. 

In Science, we started our unit about Weather. We have been exploring different weather  
components, instruments that measure weather and severe weather systems.  

Every day 2 we have a instructor from the Royal Winnipeg Ballet join Ms Higham in the music 
room to give our students dance lessons. Students are encouraged to have an open mind and 
try their best to participate. 

Reminder that students are expected to read at least 3 times a week for at least 20 minutes. 
The home reading logs are due on Mondays. 

Ms. Gacek 
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Room 11 

 Hello Room 11 Families,  

After a nice and relaxing winter break, we are all ready to get back into our class routines 
and to work hard. In ELA, students have been working on an Indigenous Study unit and 
learning about Traditional, Informational and Modern types of books. In Math, we are contin-
uing to develop an understanding of multi-digit numbers multiplication with decimals. 

Room 11 will have a Valentine’s Day celebration on Friday, February 14th in the afternoon. 
Students are welcome to bring a healthy snack for themselves, and/or for their classmates. 
The treats should be individually packed from the store as well as nuts and gelatin free.   

Please help your child by encouraging reading at home with a good book and mastering 
multiplication and division facts.   

Ms. Tomic  

Room 14 

Happy New Year room 14 families! 

As we slowly ease back in to school mode, students will be embarking on a novel study and 
will be working on contributing to a whole class, culminating project we will show off at stu-
dent led conferences. 

In math, students are using what they know about place value to help them subtract multi-
digit numbers, and  they will also be learning more about 3D figures. 

In science, we are currently learning about light and how it travels, and how visual infor-
mation enters our eye, and is transmitted through our optic nerve to our brains. We are still 
collecting pringles cans (regular size) with lids, and empty Kleenex boxes if you have! 

Finally I’d like to wish a Happy Lunar New Year, to all families who celebrate! We will be 
learning more about these special celebrations soon! 

Regards, 

 

Ms. Shore 
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Room 16 

Hello Room 16 families, 

I hope you all had a restful winter break. We are back into our regular school day routine. We 
will soon be  starting a new math unit on multiplication and a new science unit on Forces. Feb-
ruary brings Valentines Day and I Love to Read Month. On Feb.14 in the afternoon our class 
will have a Valentines cel-
ebration. If you would like 
your child to bring in cards 
please be sure to have 
one for each student in 
the class (a note with 
names will be coming 
home soon). If you would 
like to send treats please 
be sure they are peanut 
and gelatin free. With the 
cold weather please be 
sure students have the 
appropriate outdoor gear. 
Thank you! 

-Ms. Ings 

Room 15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO SUBMISSION AT THE TIME OF PUBLISHING 
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS… 

Once a Kodiak Always a Kodiak 
Be active, stay safe and have fun! 

S. deJong 

Þ This month in Physical Education classes the grade 3 to 6 students been work-
ing on offensive and defensive strategies in a variety of        Invasion games.  

Þ Grade 1 and 2 students have been working on improving their manipulative 
skills while having fun in the gym!  

Þ All classes have been working on our Kent Road Fitness activities as well this 
month.  

Þ The Fair play code is a goal for all students and they are encouraged to follow 
it in all activities! 

Þ 
 

Þ 
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NEWS FROM THE MUSIC ROOM 
Happy February Kent Road community!  

Here is what is going on in music this month: Our featured composer this month is 
Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart.  He is a famous classical composer. Ask you child if 
they can identify some of his famous piano music. The students should also be 
able to tell you a bit about his life and background.  

We are also working in the classroom on some new and interesting units. Rooms 
2, 4, 6 and 3  will be working on bringing music and literary works to life with a 
special focus on Robert Munsch’s, MMM Cookies this February. Rooms 14, and 
16 are working on identifying notes in the music staff, as well as their next record-
er song Au Clair De La Lune for their yellow belt.  

Then rooms 9, 10, 11 and 15 will have a test on instrument families near the end 
of this month. Following that we will focus on movie music and the impact it has 
on different scene. How a song can change the tone of the scene from happy to 
sad.  

The RWB Sharing Dance program is now underway with our guest instructor Ms 
Emily who comes to KR for 10 day 2s to work the rooms 16, 14, 11, 10, 9, and 15. 
The students are doing a good job of learning how to move their bodies in their 
own personal bubbles. We look forward to what the final dance will look like in 
May. See below pictures of the dance classes. 

Ms. Higham 
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During the month of January, I have been working with a small group of 
students in Room 3 to learn about ‘How To’ writing. We decided to write 
about something we do everyday that keeps us healthy … how to brush 
our teeth!  

 
We learned a bit about the writing 

process and the importance of 

prewriting and revising. We also 

talked about the value of hands 

on learning and decided to actually 

brush and floss our teeth to help 

us during the revising process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not only did we have a LOT of fun, but students also learned about the 
writing process, a specific type of informational writing and transition 
words. 

       Ms. Burdey 
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A Message from Parent Council 
 
A huge thank you to all of those who sold or purchased raƯle tickets 
for our Winter Parent Council Fundraiser.  Again, with your help we were 
very successful with this fundraiser and generating $2,957.00 worth of 
revenue. These proceeds will be used to support our June feast. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Exciting Announcement: Kent Road School Parent Council’s  
25th Anniversary Cookbook! 

 
We are excited to announce the release of the 2nd Edition of our school’s cookbook : 
“Cooking with Class” 

 
This special edition will feature a vibrant collection of multicultural recipes from the fami-
lies and friends of our school community. It’s a tribute to the rich culinary traditions that 
make Kent Road School so unique, and we invite you to contribute! 
 
Why “Cooking with Class”? 
· A diverse collection of traditional recipes from our school families. 
· A way to celebrate and honor the many cultures within our community. 
· All proceeds will go towards supporting the Spring Feast—an exciting event where we 
come together to share food and celebrate our school spirit. 
 
What We Need From You: As we approach the winter break, think about your family’s tradi-
tional recipes—the ones that represent your culture, holidays, and celebrations. Share 
them with us and help create a cookbook that reflects the wonderful diversity of Kent Road 
School. 
 
Get Involved: We will be holding a meeting on January 15th to plan the cookbook, discuss 
submissions, and prepare for our fundraiser. Please join us if you’re interested in helping 
out, sharing recipes, or learning more about the project! 
 
How to Contribute: More details on how to submit your recipes will be shared soon. In the 
meantime, start thinking about your favorite family dishes! 
 
Thank you for supporting our school and making this 25th Anniversary cookbook truly spe-
cial. We can’t wait to share these recipes and memories with all of you! 
 
 

Your Parent Council is open to all parents.  
Take part in your child’s education through supporting your parent council.  
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Kent Road School has some exciting events happening. Let me tell you about 
three: 
Bookmark Contest - Students are going to participate in our first annual book-
mark design contest. Mrs. Porter has provided the students with a template, and 
they are to draw and colour the template by February 21st. A winner will be cho-
sen on February 28th, and the winning bookmark will be available in the library for 
students to have. 
Guest Readers. We are excited to have an excellent array of guest reader com-
ing into the building to share their joy of reading with our students. All classes 
will be read to at least once a week! 
Spirit Days for February 
Feb 7th - Wear your pajamas and read to your stuffy Day and read a bedtime 
book 
Feb 13th - Wear something with numbers on it for 100 Day and read a book about 
numbers 
Feb 14th - Wear pink or red on Valentine's Day and read a book about kindness 
Feb 21th - Festival Du Voyageur Day- Wear a toque or a Metis sash - and read a 
book about the voyageurs  
Feb 28th - Dress as your favourite character or book, can be as simple as a head-
band of paper with a drawing on it.  Something simple and fun so everyone can 
participate if they want. 

February is I Love to Read Month! 
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An Important message from Ms. Calado 
 

Regular aƩendance is very important. Your child’s over-all growth increases significantly 
over Ɵme when they aƩend regularly and have strong connecƟons to all aspects of class-
room and school learning. Not only will your child learn subjects but also will learn new 
skills, including social skills. The skills and knowledge that they learn at school will help 
them now and in later life as they conƟnue to grow good habit for high school and the 
world of work.    
 
Good aƩendance habits pay off! More school days aƩended increases a child's academic 
success, improves their chances to earn a high school diploma and a college degree.  
80% of success is showing up!   
 
If your child is missing school due to issues arising from struggling with feelings of belong-
ing, friendship problems, anxiety, health issues or some other hardships that we can assist 
you with please don’t hesitate to call for support.  
 

The safety and success of our students is our priority.   

Kent Road School is a PBIS School 
 

PBIS stands for PosiƟve Behavioural IntervenƟons and Supports. It is a framework to help 
support students in achieving important social and learning goals and PBIS is a team-based 
school-wide framework for discipline.  
  
We have idenƟfied the following three common behaviour expectaƟons across the whole 
school: 
  
Be Safe - includes walking from one place to another in the building, keeping our bodies to 
ourselves, playing safely and fairly, and reporƟng any incidents. 
Be Respecƞul - includes using polite words, cleaning up our work and lunch areas, following 
direcƟons, and throwing garbage and recycling in their proper places. 
Be Responsible - includes being on Ɵme, lining up promptly when the bell rings, using a qui-
et voice, and having all our materials for class each day. 
 

Thank you  to everyone for following our schoolwide expectaƟons!!  
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2024-2025 Important Dates 

February  May 
4 Staff Meeting  1 Principal Appreciation Day 
6 Pizza Lunch  1 Pizza Lunch 

10-15 Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week  2 Bus Ridership 

12 Parent Council Meeting @ 6:30  5 MMIWG Day- Red Dress Day 

14 100th Day of school  6 Staff Meeting 

14 Valentine’s Day  7 Parent Council Meeting @ 6:30 

17 No School- Louis Riel Day  9 No School- In-service School Plan  

20 Pizza note home  16 Moose Hide Campaign Celebration 

24 Student Led notes home  19 No School- Victoria Day 

25 Pizza money due  21 Welcome to Kindergarten 

26 Pink Shirt Day (Anti-bullying)  22 Pizza note home 

28 Student Led notes due  27 Pizza money due 

28 Ramadan  30 Ultimate Frisbee 

March  June 
4 Staff Meeting  3 Staff Meeting 

3 Pizza Lunch  4 Fit Run Parent Council Meeting @ 6:30 

10-14 Book Fair  5 WSD Pow Wow 

12 Reports emailed home  6 No School- In-service School Plan 

13 Student Led Meetings- Evening  12 Pizza Lunch 

14 No School- Student Led Meetings  13 Field Day 

20 Pizza note home  16 Report Cards due 

24-28 Spirit Week  18 Indigenous Evening of Excellence 

25 Pizza money due  19 Feast 4:30 

28 March Fun Day  20 Grade 6 Activity Day 

28 Last day before Spring Break  25 Reports e-mailed home 

April  25 N/K Farewell 10:15am, 2:15pm 

7 School Reopens  25 Grade 6 Farewell 1:30pm 

8 Staff Meeting  27 Assembly/Canada Day Parade 11:30 Early Dismissal 

10 Pizza Lunch    

11 No School- In-service- School Plan     

16 Pink Shirt Day (Anti-homophobia and Anti-bullying)    

18 No School- Good Friday    

21-25 Earth Week    

22 Earth Day    

24 Administrative Assistant Appreciation Day    

24 Pizza note home    

29 Pizza Money Due    

     

HAPPY VALENTINES DAY! 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

       

  

 

    

3 - Day 1 4- Day 2 5 - Day 3 6- Day 4 7 - Day 5 
  

Staff Meeting 
 

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 9 & 10 

 

  

 

Pizza Lunch 

 

 

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 16 & 14 

 

Meals to Go 

Wear your PJ 
day and read to 
your stuffy 

10 - Day 6 11 - Day 1 12 - Day 2 13 - Day 3 14 - Day 4 
  

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 15 & 11                     

  

100 Day 

Wear something 
with numbers on  it 

 
INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 9 & 10 

 Meals to Go 

Wear pink or red 
today 

Valentine’s Day  

 

Indigenous 
Planetarium at 
Kent Road 
School 

17  18 -Day 5 19 - Day 6 20 - Day 1 21 - Day 2
 

No School 

Louis Riel Day 

 

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 16 & 14 

 Pizza order forms 
go home 

 
INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 15 & 11 

Meals to Go 

 

Voyageur Day 

Wear a toque or 
Metis sash 

24  - Day 3 25 - Day 4 26 - Day 5 27 - Day 6 28 - Day 1
 

Student Led Notes 
to go home 

 

RWB Contemporary 
Dancers  Perfor-
mance 2:00 p.m. 

 

Pizza Money is 
Due 
 

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 9 & 10 

 

Pink Shirt Day 

(Anti-Bullying) 

 

Jungle Gym 

 

INTRAMURALS 

Rm. 16 & 14 

 

Jungle Gym 

 Meals to Go 
Student Led 
notes Due back  

Jungle Gym 

Ramadan 

Dress as your 
favourite      
character or 
book 

 


